
From:  
Sent: 20 March 2017 11:34 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Wast Local Plan Update - Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
Dear Mr Day, 
 
We are writing to support the exclusion of the Clanfield/Bampton area from sand and 
gravel extraction for a number of reasons which I know have be clearly outlined by 
AGGROW (Anti-Gravel Group of Residents). Mainly the local infrastructure is totally 
insufficient and unsuitable for heavy vehicles, particularly those roads going over the 
bridges over the Thames. The area also has roads which run pass several primary 
schools which with an increase in traffic could be hazardous to the children.  
Nothing has really changed locally since the area was found unsuitable by an 
inspector a few years ago. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Julian and Elizabeth Stevens  
 


